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INT. WEEKEND UPDATE STUDIO

SETH
This week Ivanka Trump sparked 
controversy in an interview with 
NBC in which she said it was 
inappropriate to be asked about 
accusations of her father's sexual 
harassment.  For more on this, we 
turn to Ivanka Trump herself. 

IVANKA walks in wearing a fitted pink dress and heels, waving 
to the crowd.  She sits in the chair next to SETH. Throughout 
the sketch, her voice sounds quiet, calm, monotone.

SETH (CONT’D)
Hi, Ms. Trump. How are you?

IVANKA
I’m a little tired, Seth. I had an 
exhausting day of being a working 
mom. Just like other working moms 
everywhere, I sat at my desk and 
drank lemon water while my 
assistants asked me lots of 
questions. Then I came home and 
watched my nanny take care of my 
three adorable children.  Then my 
limo driver took me here. It was 
exhausting. I popped a Xanax in the 
limo so I'm just starting to calm 
down.

SETH
You do seem quite calm.

IVANKA
Actually, this is my stressed out  
voice.

SETH
Your stressed out voice?

IVANKA
Yes. And also, this is my stressed 
out face. I'm really panicking 
right now.

SETH
Ms. Trump, do you need a moment to 
calm down?
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IVANKA
No, just wait til - oh, there it 
is. The Xanax kicked in. Can't you 
tell the difference? I'm so calm 
now.

SETH
Right... okay. Ms. Trump, you have 
an office in the White House and 
you work for your father, the 
President. Just last week you 
represented Team U.S.A. In 
Pyeonchang for the Olympics. I have 
to ask - What exactly is it that 
you do?

IVANKA
That's a great question, Seth.

Beat.

SETH
Right... okay. Ms. Trump, you have 
called yourself an advocate for 
working women across America.  What 
do you think makes you qualified 
for that kind of position?

IVANKA
I'm a woman and I work and I'm 
famous.

SETH
That's it?

IVANKA
Yes.

SETH
Anything else you want to add to 
that?

IVANKA
Glad you asked, Seth.  I'd like to 
tell you a story about a little 
girl living in Trump Tower who 
wanted to start a lemonade stand. 
But none of the fancy business 
people in their big suits wanted to 
buy her lemonade. 

(she pouts)

SETH
Wow, um... that sounds hard?
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IVANKA
It was, Seth.  But I didn't let 
those disadvantages stop me from 
thinking big. I sold the lemonade 
to my maids instead. These strong 
working women supported a little 
girl's dream because she worked 
hard, and also because they would 
lose their two day maternity leave 
if they didn't.

SETH
What a, um, moving story. 

IVANKA
Thank you, Seth. As the great Toni 
Morrison once said, "If you want to 
fly, you have to give up the things 
that weigh you down." Like store 
bought lemonade! 

SETH
Uh huh... Ms. Trump, you are a 
senior advisor to the President. 
How exactly do you advise him on 
working women's issues, such as 
sexual harrassment in the 
workplace?

IVANKA
I think that's a very inappropriate 
question to ask a daughter.  How 
dare you! Would you ask Malia Obama 
what she tells her father at the 
dinner table?

SETH
No, but she didn't work for the 
White House.  You do.

IVANKA
Look, Seth, I'm just a daughter and 
a mom who happens to work.  It's 
hard enough balancing all of those 
things without being asked 
inappropriate questions about what 
I "do" with my "father" when we 
"work." I just don't like to mix my 
personal and professional life that 
way.

SETH
Okay... so what did you come here 
to talk about today?
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IVANKA
I'm so glad you asked that, Seth.  
I'm here to talk about my new line 
of women's handbags, called 
"Nevertheless she PURSE-isted." 
They're stylish and functional for 
working women everywhere. There's a 
front pocket for your iPhone so you 
can call your best friend, your 
boss, or your personal pilot for 
your helicopter. There's a 
compartment for snacks when your 
kids get hungry, like nuts, dried 
fruit, and gold-dusted Malaysian 
pears.  And lastly, it comes with a 
free compact mirror.  I haven't 
really been able to look straight 
into it for the past year.

SETH
Ladies and gentlemen, Ivanka Trump!

IVANKA waves and exits.


